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“Come Learn Arabic with us” 
A Beginners Course for Parents 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

We are pleased to announce you that AJI is providing you an opportunity to learn Arabic through Online 
Classes, which will be accessible to you once in a week.  
 

The Parents of students studying in Grade 1/2/3 can access our Arabic Online Course through your wards 
MS Teams Account and take the advantage of this free online course.  
 

This highly interactive Online Course will be for 40 minutes and it is especially designed to help the parents 
learn to read, write and speak Arabic at the comfort of their home. 
 

Parents who are Interested to join the Online Course can mail  us  at the following mail id 
suhana.burhan@alainjuniors.com or use the  following link to respond your interest 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RqgeGXQ7N0SvOkxKGYVJY_x493Cwit5MmSRTr0UzupdUM

TlWT0NJVTlGSDIwUDlPME5QU1FJM0E4Ui4u .  
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